
  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

The Friends of West Lynn School 

 Spring Term Newsletter 2019 

The Friends of West Lynn School have 

been busy since our last newsletter! 

We had some very successful 

Christmas events and raised a lot of 

money! 

The Friends Christmas Bingo raised 

£569, the Christmas Fair raised £597, 

Bag2school raised £128 and the 

Christmas cards raised £82.  

Thank you to everyone that helped, 

donated or supported these events.  

Since September we have also 

organised and helped to pay for the 

year 6 leavers’ hoodies, bought 5 

cameras for classes, supplied the 

guinea pigs sawdust and straw, paid 

for the year 6 Lion King trip, supplied, 

Christingle sweets and cocktail sticks, 

purchased and prepared food for the 

nativity creche and paid for the 

travelling panto, Pinocchio! 

Who are the Friends of West Lynn 

School? 

We are a friendly group of parents and 

staff who enjoy raising funds and 

putting on events for the children to 

enjoy.  If anyone would like to help at 

events, attend meetings or if you have 

any fundraising ideas, please fill in the 

slip below and hand to your child’s 

teacher. Alternatively, you are more 

than welcome to join us at our next 

meeting on Friday 29th March 2019 at 

3.05pm in Year 6.  

 

 
     

Name: _______________________________Phone No: ________________________________ 

Childs Name: _______________________________ Class: ______________________________ 

Guinea Pigs Update 

At the end of October, Fudge gave birth to a baby guinea pig! 

We later found out the baby is male, so he has had to be put 

in a separate cage from Fudge and Poppet for the time 

being. The cages are next to each other so they can still smell 

and ‘talk’ to each other. We are looking forward to them all 

being together in the outside guinea pig area in the Spring!   

 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

The next collection date 

is Wednesday 13th 

March. Please leave 

bags on the grass area 

outside the office by 

9am. Thank you.  

 

Easter Disco 

Easter Disco tickets will soon be 

available from Gail Scott for £1 

per child. The disco will take 

place on Thursday 4th April from 

4pm until 5.30pm. 

 

Quiz Night 

Friday 10th May   

Tickets are £2 per person and 

up to 6 people are allowed in a 

team. Hot dogs are £1.50 and 

need to be pre-ordered. More 

details to follow soon. 

 

 

Easter Bingo 

Our Easter Bingo will take place 

on Monday 1st April. Doors 

open at 6pm, eyes down at 

7pm. 

 

 

Friends Coffee Afternoon 

Wednesday 13th 

February 

 2pm – 3pm in the school 

hall. 

All welcome! 

 

Thank you to everyone 

who supports our events. 

It really does benefit our 

children and the school. 
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